Last July, U.S. Congressman David N. Cicilline, who serves on the House Judiciary Antitrust
Subcommittee, called for a hearing on Amazon’s proposed $13.7 billion acquisition of Whole
Foods. The Congressman claimed he was not “taking a position on the legality” of Amazon’s
attempt to purchase Whole Foods. In fact, his letter noted that “several leading antitrust
scholars” had suggested the merger would be beneficial to consumers.

Read the full piece here.



https://cicilline.house.gov/press-release/following-amazon%E2%80%99s-prime-day-cicilline-calls-hearing-acquisition-whole-foods-market
https://truthonthemarket.com/2018/08/28/amazon-whole-foods-the-speculation-then-the-evidence-today/

